Gill Cooper

From: Branka Phillips

Sent: 14 March 2019 17:10
To:

Subject: RE:The Greenhouse

pear IR

Thank you for your recent enquiry. A new enforcement case has been opened. Gill Cooper is the case officer and the
case reference is 19/00068/CARAVN.

In accordance with the Enforcement Plan this case has been allocated as a priority 1. Further information can be
found on the Council’s webpage

http://www.winchester.gbv.uk/planning/planning—enforcement/enforcement—plan

In accordance with the Plan we will aim to update you within 8 weeks of receipt of your enquiry.
Your details will remain confidential.

Kind regards

Branka Phillips
Planning Technician (Enforcement)

Winchester City Council and South Downs National Park
Colebrook Street

Winchester

S0239J

Telephone: 01962 848 480
E mail: enf@winchester.gov.uk

~ Working Days: Wednesday and Thursday
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